Republic of Liberia
Public Procurement & Concessions Commission
Executive M ansion Grounds, Capitol Hill, Monrovia, Liberia

Ref. PPCC/RL/CEOQ/728/'20
December 9, 2021

Hon. Reginald K. Nagbe
DIRECTOR GENERAL
National Lottery Authority
Republic of Liberia

Dear Hon. Nagbe:
Subject: REQUEST TO APPROVE REDUCTION OF LEAD TIME FOR NATIONAL LOTTERY

AUTHORITY FOR THE PURCHASE OF VEHICLE FOR FISCAL YEAR RECURRENT BUDGET
2021.

We present our compliments and wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter which
sought the approval of the Commission for the National Lottery Authority (Non SBA Core
Budget) Procurement Plan for Fiscal Year, July 1, 2021 — December 31, 2021 for the
reduction of lead time for the purchase of a vehicle in accordance with Section 40 (3)
of the PPCA, 2010. The Commission however, wishes to inform you that your Procurement
Plan has been duly forwarded to the Ministry of Finance and Development Planning
(MFDP), will process allotments in keeping with the approved Procurement Plan.

The Commission counsels that you observe Section 40(5) of the PPCA, 2010 which states
“each Procuring Entity”, shail on a quarterly basis and whenever it becomes necessary,
review and update its procurement plan,

The Commission and the Ministry responsible for finance should be notified in writing of
any material changes in the procurement plan and provide with a copy of the updated
procurement plan. Please note that an approval of a method on the procurement plan
is deemed as the Commission's full approval and as such a Procuring Enfity will not be
required to again request the use of said approved method.

The Public Procurement and Concessions Commission admonishes and deems it a priority
that you remain primarily in compliance with the PPCA, 2010, as we jointly aspire fo
achieve transparency, accountability, fairness, equality and ultimately public
confidence in our procurement and concessions processes.

Best regards.
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bﬁegulating and Monitoring Comiliance with the Public Procurement and Concession Act of Liberia




REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA
NATIONAL LOTTERY AUTHORITY (NLA)

P.O Box 3402-Clay Buildin
) g Sekou Toure Av.
Mamba Point, Monrovia-Liberia M

November 23, 2021

Hon. Jargbe Roseline Nagbe Kowo (Atty)
Chief Executive Office

Public Procurement Concession Commission
Capitol Hill, Monrovia.

Dear Hon. Kowo,

We extend compliments and herewith inform the commission on procurement activities
between United Motor Company and National Lottery Authority. After the bid opening, our bid
evaluation committee visited United Motor Company and other company who participated in
the bid process, the management of united motor company told the National Lottery Authority
that they had black fortuner with leather seats in the showroom but unfortunately, it was not
available.

They had a white fortuner as a second choice in the showroom which was not of high quality
and was not satisfactory to NLA Management. We have therefore decided not to procure such
vehicle from United Motor Company which is now leading the entity to a new process. We are
asking you to please advise and kindly reduce the time for the next bid process which is
restricted bidding (RB) which is within (90) days according to the PPCC ACT.

Thanks for your usual understanding and kind consideration.

Kind regards, «
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Garmeh C. Jeremiah
PROCUREMENT DIRECTOR/NLA
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Appgoved By:

Reginald K.Nagbe
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